On the issue of government funding for family planning and contraceptive

services, a clear majority believe such funding should either be increased (30%

or stay at current levels (39%).

More than two-in-three voters in the Twin Cities, suburbs, and rural areas favor
either existing levels or increased funding for family planning and contraception.
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A plurality of DFL voters support an increase in funding, with 60%+ of

Independents favoring increased or stable funding.

Even 42% of Republicans support funding at higher (9%) or existing (33%)

levels.
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Anzalone Liszt Grove Research conducted N=450 live telephone interviews with registered voters in Minnesota and a
total of N=235 interviews among voters in battleground legislative districts. Interviews were conducted between
March 4-9, 2016. Respondents were selected at random, with interviews apportioned geographically based on past
voter tumout. Expected margin of sampling error is £4 6% with a 95% confidence level.




